
 

 

 

 

 

 
Thursday, March 26, 2020 8:05 AM  
Subject: Reminder of our EAP Services 

Dear Colleagues,  

  

With the constant drumbeat of so much stressful and distressing news about the COVID-19 pandemic, 

I'm sure that many of you are feeling overwhelmed right now, concerning your family, friends and co-

workers. This is a good time to remind everyone of the help that is available through our Employee 

Assistance Program (EAP) and The Lexington Group. Remember that all communications with Lexington 

are totally confidential. If you need someone to talk to, you may want to start there.  

  

Please stay well and stay safe, and we'll see you when this all blows over.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

Joe Giulietti  

Commissioner 


